
Notice to Eltviru~rme~r~al Monitor 

The City of Newburyport has applied to DEP for a Request for Site Exam application for 
siting a public water supply source to withdraw up to approximately 0.648 mgd of water 
tiom the ground water of the Merrimack River Basin, in Newburyport. The location of 
the withdrawal point is: 70°52'3.534"W 42O48'2.637"N. 

Written comments on the granting of a DEP pennit to conduct additional testing of the 
site for a new or expanded water supply withdrawal are to be filed within thirty (30) days 
of publication of this notice in the Environmental Monitor. The witten comments are to 
be submitted to the Drinking Water Program Section Chief at the DEP Northeast 
Regional Office, 205B Lowell Street, Wilmington, Massachusetts 01 887. 


